
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>

Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/22/2017 1:22:05 PM
Subject: RE: New employee email

ToriBethBlack
 

From: Legislative Services Agency 
 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 1:21 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Danny Varat ; Lily Cogdill 
Subject: RE: New employee email
 
Hi Catherine.
 
How would this user like for their username to appear, ToriBlack, or maybe ToriBethBlack?
Thank you,
 
Shawn Baker
LSA
 
From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:54 PM
 
To: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>; Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: New employee email
 
Good Afternoon,
 
We need an email and computer account for a new employee.
 
Tori Beth Black - communications director
 
Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent from iPhone
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